
Wearable	Computing
Women	in	Technology	Summit

Speaking	Engagement

June	1,	2015	from	6:15	pm	to	7:15	pm	(EDT)
Washington,	DC

Senior	associate	Kristi	L.	Wolff	will	participate	in	the	“Wearable	Computing”	session	during	the
upcoming	Women	in	Technology	Summit.	Ms.	Wolff	will	provide	a	legal	perspective	for	the	session
which	will	focus	on	one	of	the	most	hyped	technologies	in	the	past	decade.	Topics	will	include
wearable	computing/IoT	initiatives,	current	drivers,	challenges/opportunities,	privacy/security,	and
interesting	wearables/Internet	of	Things	opportunities	for	the	future.

For	more	information,	or	to	register	for	this	conference,	please	click	here.
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